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Dear Members,
The February general meeting will be held on February 10th, at 7 pm, at the Cocoa Expo in

the Clubhouse or the room behind the cafeteria, where we have met many times previously.
My contact at Expo has informed me that there is a slim possibility that some visiting repre-

sentatives may be holding meetings in the clubhouse which will preclude our going there. In
any event, when you show up for the meeting, please bear with us, and you will find us in one
of the two places!

Events have set us back a great deal, but with your help, we will get through this and get
back to a smooth running organization that we can be proud of and enjoy.

We have much unfinished business to deal with, as well as catch up on things that have gotten
delayed by events, such as deciding on a show and whether it will be AOS or not.

We are fortunate enough to have a slate of officers who I assure you are ready and eager to
help us get back on track. I believe you will be impressed with the people who have agreed to
go forward with an attitude that will get PCOS in the right direction and back to where it once
was.

The Back to Basics meeting will be held at the Cocoa Beach Library on the 4th Wednesday,
which is Jan. 27th, at 6:30. I urge all of the people who have agreed to serve be at the meeting.
Those of you who really want to know what is going on are encouraged to be there, as well.

For your information, Patti Scholes has graciously volunteered to be the editor of the news-
letter. She will be sending this information to you by e-mail, and by post for those of you who
do not have e-mail.

Folks, it has been a rough ride but I promise you better days are ahead. Please stay with us,
help us rebuild, and return the club to the friendly, productive and proud organization that we
used to be.

Jim Adamson

*Deepest sympathy to Daryl Crane’s family. Daryl was a longtime
member and a very dedicated and successful orchid grower.

*Best Wishes to Liz Laudadio, as she starts her medical treatment.
*Continuing get well wishes are sent to E.B. Beard and to Gale Morgan’s husband.
*A special thanks to Genetta McGee for sizing all the Christmas table covers and then ensuring
they were laundered after the party.

Sunshine Chairman,
Betty Adamson



REPORT ALL NON RECEIPT
OF NEWSLETTER TO:

Patti Scholes
1520 Tuna Street
Merritt Island, FL 32952

January 27th, 6:30 pm Back to Basics Meeting Cocoa Beach Library
February 10th, 7 pm General meeting Cocoa Expo
February 24th, 6:30 Back to Basics Meeting Cocoa Beach Library

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE UPCOMING SHOWS:
South Florida Orchid Society Feb. 26-28
Martin County Orchid Society Mar. 5-7
Port St. Lucie Orchid Society Mar. 12-14
Central Florida Orchid Society Mar. 27-28


